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March 18,2013

Steven V. King, Acting Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Attention: Records Center
PO Box 47250
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
Olympia, WA. 98504-7250

01:1 Hd

Re: Docket TS 130379

Dear Steven V. King,

Please find this revised tariff filing for Island Mariner Cruises replacing the March 14, 2013 letter for
starting the season on April 27, 2013.The tariff number has been changed to 17 from 18.

Terry Buzzard



